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ARRANGEMENTREGARDING INTERNATIONAL TRADE IN TEXTILES

Report on Status of Restrictive Measures as
Requested by the TSB in Accordance

with Article 11, paragraph 11

Pursuant to its request, the Textiles Surveillance Body bas received from
Singapore a report on the present status of the restrictive measures maintained
by Singapore. This report has been submitted in accordance with Article 11,
paragraph 11 of the Arrangement.

The TSB is circulating this notification to participating countries in the
Arrangement for their information.

1See COM.TEX/SB/319, paragraph 8.
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Permanent Mission of the
Republic of Singapore,
Geneva,

3 October 1978

Dear Ambassador Wurth,

I have the honour to refer to your letter TS/140-1 dated 24 April 1978
and to inform you that Singapoe. does not have any restrictions on imports
of textiles.

The delay in responding to your letter is regretted.

Yours 'sincerely,

(signed) Seow Kai Hean
Charge d'Affaires a.i.

Ambassador P Wurth,
Chairman,
Textiles Surveillance Body,
General Agreement on Tariffs and Trade,
Centre William Rappard,
Rue de Lausanne 154,
1211 Geneva 1.


